New York State Department of Environmental Conservation

Division of Solid & Hazardous Materials, Region One
Stony Brook University

50 Circle Road, Stony Brook, New York 11790 - 3409

Phone: (631) 444-0375 « FAX: (631) 444-0231

Wabsite: www. decny.gov

September 18, 2009

Mr. Stephen Fleming, P.E.
Senior Remediation Manager
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.
11923 Tramway Drive
Cincinnati, OH 45241

RE: Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.
60 Seabro Avenue, North Amityville, New York 11701
EPA ID# NYD000708198

Dear Mr. Fleming:

Alaxander B. Grannis
Commissioner

On September 18, 2009, the Department received the Closure Cer‘uﬁcatlon Report for the
above-referenced facility. Based on review of this report, the Department has determined that
the permitted areas of the facility were closed and decontaminated in accordance with the
approved Closure Plan of the effective Part 373 permit. The Department hereby accepts the

closure certification for the regulated units.

The ongoing corrective action at the site will be addressed through a 6 NYCRR part 373-

2 Corrective Action Permit issued by the Department.

If you have any questions on this matter, contact me at (631) 444-0235.

Sincerely,

»ﬁm Wuw /u,f

Katy Murphy

Environmentat Prograrn Specialist 3

cC: J. Reidy, USEPA, Region II .
P. Counterman, Chief, BHWR, CO (via email)
1. Natarajan, HWEES, CO (via email)
K. Johnson, EGS, CO (via email)
T Cowans, S-K
File



